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We’re delighted that our Key Stage 
One Ballet Club is up and running 
once again. 

The children are enjoying learning the 
different ballet positions and can’t wait 
for their special performance to parents 
at the end of term. 

http://www.healthyschools.gov.uk/Default.aspx


On Wednesday, Year Four visited “Think Tank” in Birmingham as part of their Science topic, “Burps, 
Bottoms and Bile.” At the museum, Year 4 took an unusual journey into the human body and got 
to grips with their muscles, guts and taste buds in an amazing exploration of some basic bodily 
functions. Children discovered all about the human body, starting with the teeth and what each of 
the five food groups do. They learnt the importance of ‘five a day’, why their body needs energy, 
what their bones do and how their muscles work . 
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Thank you to all the 
families who attended 
our second “Story in 

a Box” session. 

We hope you enjoyed 
spending time in 
school with your 

child. 

Your boxes were all 
beautiful and each 
one was unique! 

UN Convention on the Rights of the  

Child 

Article 8:  Identity 



Our Online Safety Ambassadors have been meeting regularly 
with Mrs Madahar to identify actions to promote Online 
Safety in school. The children want to raise  awareness of 
the age limits of popular social media sites. This is detailed 
below and you will also find tips and guidance on how to 

report inappropriate content and control tech time.  
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I am so pleased to share with you our new reading incentive for children from 
Year Three to Year Six. The children will all be given a reading ‘passport’, which they will 
keep at school. Every time they read at home, they will be able to tick off 500 miles in their 
passport, taking them along a pathway to six different countries around the world before 
they ‘return’ to the UK. There will be incentives along the way, traditional stories to 
read based on the countries they visit and a certificate and treat at the end to  
celebrate them completing the challenge!  



 

  The challenge begins on Monday 22nd November!  
 

 

I will be completing the challenge too; and will keep a rec-
ord every week on the newsletter so that the children can 
see if they are beating me! There are 60 days to tick off in 
passports, so we should start to see some winners around 
the middle of January.  

 

If parents/carers would like to join in at home, 
please pop into the office on Monday and we will 
give you a passport to start filling in too! 

 

 

    

   Happy reading, everyone! Miss Challand 
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We know that children who find reading difficult are often the children who are reluctant to 
read. However, we try really hard to support all of our pupils to overcome any barriers that 
they have with their reading. The very best advice that we can give to our pupils is to 
read every single day, as practice with reading really does help. Once children build 
their skills and gain confidence, they really do begin to enjoy reading for pleasure.  

Take a look at this guidance which offers some really good tips for supporting your child 
with their reading at home. 

Inspiring children to 
read is one of the 
greatest gifts you 
can give to them.” 

J K Rowling 



 

The best thing about 
reading books is 
they help you find 
out new adjectives to 
make your writing 
better. Lexi, Y5 

I love to read to   
expand my 
knowledge. Then I 
can put the images 
in my head onto   
paper for everyone 
else to read.       
Mahad, Y5 



We are delighted to inform you that Educaterers will be offering a Christmas dinner 
for our children on 13 December 2021.  We will be purchasing Christmas crackers for 
all children and there will be a festive atmosphere in the school hall. 

If you would like to book a Christmas dinner for  your child  please log in to 
ParentPay to book your meal under the payment item Christmas Dinner 
13/12/21 .   

You must book your request by  Friday 26th November as our kitchen will 
need time to place their order. 

Although all children in KS1 receive a Universal Free School Meal, we would be really 
grateful if you could still log in to make the booking to assist us with giving numbers 
to Educaterers . 

Similarly, if your child is in receipt of a free school meal, please also still log in to 
ParentPay to make the booking for your child . 

The cost of the Christmas Dinner is £2.25 and payment should be made prior to    
December 13th 2021 to secure the meal. 

If your child does not want a Christmas dinner on this day, they will still receive a 
cracker and be able to join in with the festivities. 

Please do not hesitate to contact the school office if you have any queries regarding 
this  





Kindness is more important today than it has ever been. 
The isolation of the last year has  underlined how little 
acts of consideration can break down barriers and brighten 
the lives of the people around us. This is one of the      
reasons that ‘One Kind Word’ has been chosen as the 
theme of Anti-Bullying Week for this year. 

In a world that can sometimes feel like it’s filled with negativity, one kind word can 
provide a moment of hope. It can be a turning point. It can change someone’s        
perspective. It can change their day. It can change the course of a conversation and 
break the cycle of bullying . 

Best of all, one kind word leads to another. Kindness fuels kindness. So from the    
playground to Parliament, and from our phones to our homes, together, our actions 
can fire a chain reaction that powers positivity.  

https://anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk/anti-bullying-week 

Show your support for anti-bullying by coming to school     
wearing your own choice of clothes including ODD 

SOCKS on Friday 26th November!  Bring 50p and we’ll 
donate it to The Anti Bullying Alliance. 
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 We are looking to appoint an enthusiastic,     
reliable and committed Midday Supervisor to 

join our team.  
 

You will work during the lunch time period to 
supervise and ensure the safety and wellbeing 

of our pupils.  
 

You will work under the general direction of the 
Senior Midday Supervisor.  

 
The hours of work are Monday to Friday 12 

noon to 1.30 pm term time only. 
 

Please log in 
to www.warwickshire.gov.uk/jobs for full 

details on how to apply  

http://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/jobs


Here is a message from Spa Theatre Juniors: 

My name is Vicky and I am the marketing manager of Spa Theatre    
Juniors which is a local Junior Musical Theatre Company (also a        
registered Charity: 1092861) which delivers a fantastic show at a local 
theatre each year. 

We are putting on Disney’s “The Little Mermaid” next May and are    
currently auditioning for a cast.  We are a teaching organisation, and 
teach acting, singing and dance, helping young people to develop      
confidence and life skills. We are looking for budding young actors      
between the ages of 8 and 17 and wondered if you could please invite 
any potentially interested pupils and their parents/carers to get in touch 
by emailing Anoushka.sheehan@spatheatre.com or visiting the          
website www.spatheatre.com. 

Our mission is to enable children aged 8-17 to learn new skills and      
develop their talents in the performing arts, whilst giving them the      
opportunity to perform in a professional theatre and experience the true 
‘spit and sawdust’ of a real live production. 

 

I look forward to seeing you at our auditions! 

mailto:Anoushka.sheehan@spatheatre.com
http://www.spatheatre.com/


 
Monday 25th October—Friday 29th October school closed for half-term holiday. 

School re-opens on School re-opens on Monday 1st November 

Thursday 25th November Y2/3 theatre trip—”Beauty and the Beast.” 

Friday 26th November Anti-Bullying Day and MUFTI (non uniform) Day—bring 50p to wear your own 
choice of clothes to school.  Show your support for Anti-Bullying Day by     
wearing odd socks! 

 

Friday 26th November Deadline to pay for The Christmas Wrap Room. 

Monday 29th November Y2 trip to Kenilworth Castle. 

Monday 29th November Arts Ambassadors visit Leamington Art Gallery. 

Wednesday 1st/2nd December Y5 and Y6 silent disco—more information coming soon! 

Thursday 2nd December Y4 theatre trip—”Magician’s Elephant,” Royal Shakespeare Theatre. 

Wednesday 1st December Reception Nativity, 9.30—10.00am (YR AH parents/carers in the audience) 

Reception Nativity 10.30—11.00am (YR LS parents/carers in the audience) 

 

Wednesday 8th December Y1/2 carol concert, 9.30—10.00am (Y1 parents/carers in the audience) 

Y1/2 carol concert, 10.30—11.00am (Y2 parents/carers in the audience) 

Wednesday 17th November Y4 trip to The Think Tank. 

Tuesday 14th December Y5/6 theatre trip—”The Magician’s Elephant”, Royal Shakespeare Theatre. 

Thursday 9th December Y3/4 carol concert, 9.30—10.00am.  (Y3 parents/carers in the audience.) 

Y3/4 carol concert, 10.30—11.00am (Y4 parents/carers in the audience.) 

Friday 10th December Y5/6 carol concert, 9.30—10.00am (Y5 parents/carers in the audience.) 

Y5/6 carol concert, 10.30—11.00am, (Y6 parents/carers in the audience.) 

Monday 13th December Christmas dinner. 

Tuesday 14th/Wednesday 15th 
December 

PTA Secret Present Wrap Room 

Thursday 16th December YR/Y1 theatre trip—”The Very Hungry Caterpillar”, Warwick Arts’ Centre. 

Friday 17th December MUFTI Day—bring 50p to wear a festive outfit. 

Monday  20th December—Friday 31st December School Closed for Christmas holiday 

Monday 3rd January 2022 school closed for bank holiday 

Tuesday 4th January 2022 school closed for in-service (teacher) training.                                   
School re-opens on Wednesday 5th January 2022 



Photograph will be taken on   
Monday! 



2.30pm—4.00pm 

Have a great weekend!  Best wishes from Miss Glenny (Associate Headteacher) 


